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We are interested in purchasing 2 lots on the south side of Elgin Street in
Centralia (Highway 4 and Elgin St.). We would like to build a house on each lot
approx.1500 sq.ft.,complementing existing homes further up the street. With the costs of
the lots, there is a Deferred Connection Charge of 10,759.99 to be paid when a building
permit is obtained, as well a frontage fee for VR1 $2,500, plus usual sewage connection
fees. Since these are low lying lots and the main sewage system was not placed low
enough, it seems unfair that this will not give us a sewage hook-up.

We would like that the municipality supply and install a grinder pump for each of
the 2 lots and the maintenance of each to make these lots feasible for us to purchase.

Thank-you

George Guetter

70624 London Rd. Exeter
519-440-2142



